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Dear parents and carers,
Our school and wider community has been devastated this week by the tragic passing of one of our Year 5 pupils,
Freddie Pritchard. Never without a smile, Freddie was everything and more we could wish for in a pupil of our
school. A happy, polite and courteous boy who was friends with pupils across the school, both young and old.

This morning we shared in a special service at All Saints’ Church with Reverend Emma and Father Huw and
continue to extend our deepest sympathies and wishes to Freddie’s family and friends during this tragic time.

Our school will be closed on the day of Freddie’s funeral, and once we are aware of this date, I will share this with
you.

I could not be more proud of each and every member of our school community. The love, care and support shown
this week has supported us all in navigating this very, very difficult period.

Diolch, Mr Hatwood
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With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere


